From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP Sent: Monday, 12 March 2018 4:33 PM

To: David Wilkinson

Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Catanzariti VP

Subject: RE: AM 2016 / 31 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Reply

submissions due 12 March 2018

Dear Mr Wilkinson,

We refer to your below request and confirm that the Vice President has granted the extension to close of business Monday 19 March 2018.

Kind regards,

Alyce Lia

Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM

Fair Work Commission

Tel: (02) 9308 1926

chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au

Level 10, 80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au

From: David Wilkinson [mailto:DWilkinson@myadvantage.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 12 March 2018 4:20 PM

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP

Subject: AM 2016 / 31 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Reply submissions

due 12 March 2018

Attn – Alyce Lia, Associate to VP Catanzariti

Hi Alyce,

The ADA refers to the above named proceedings. In my recent telephone conversation with you this afternoon I suggested that the ADA was still finalising the last aspects of it's written Response submissions and hope to have it to His Honour in the next few days. Considering this to be on the safe side could the ADA please request an extension from His Honour for filing the ADA's Response to 4pm Monday 19 March 2018. Hopefully, as stated the ADA's Response should be in earlier than this though.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Regards,

David

David Wilkinson

General Manager - Industrial Relations ADA HR Advisory Service Australian Dental Association

T | 1300 232 462 **M I** 0439 191 764 **F** | 02 8448 3299 **E** | <u>hrhotline@ada.org.au</u>

